
From: Jason Hindle   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 5:39 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
Dear Clerk, 
 
I am a 24 year resident of Ward 1 and am writing in support of no urban boundary expansion.  
 
I am very concerned about the projections of increased droughts from climate change and the negative 
impact on crop yields worldwide. We need to preserve all the top grade soil we have around Hamilton 
to enhance our food security. 
 
I also support increased gentle density in the existing boundary to have more efficient delivery of 
municipal services thereby keeping taxes lower. 
 
Thank you for submitting my letter to the May 17 meeting. 
 
Jason Hindle  
 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

